Brandon Judd

Brandon Judd is a Border Patrol Agent and serves as President of the National Border Patrol Council, representing more than 17,000 Border Patrol Agents and support staff. He brings with him more than 17 years of experience as a Border Patrol Agent and a thorough understanding of the policies affecting border security. Judd started his career as a field agent in 1997. In 2002, he was selected as a Special Operation Mountain Team Leader in Naco, Arizona, where he supervised the interdiction of aliens. He also served as a Field Training Officer and a Canine Officer stationed at one of the busiest border crossings in Naco, Arizona. From 2001 to 2002, Judd was an instructor at the Border Patrol Academy. During his 15-year tenure, he oversaw the implementation of numerous department policies, including changes affecting the mission-driven Mobile Response Team. He was first elected President of the Border Patrol Local in El Centro, California in 2001, and was later elected President of the largest Border Patrol Local in Tucson, Arizona in 2010, where he served a two-year term. Judd is currently a Border Patrol Agent stationed in Van Buren, Maine. He is fluent in Spanish.